Fox Valley Workforce Development Board

Youth Council Meeting
June 8, 2010
Approved Minutes-Public
Members Present:  Dr. Geigle, Ms. Wollangk, Ms. Cronmiller, Ms. Milka, Ms. Valdez, Ms. Rank, Ms.  Lemieux

Members Absent:  Mr. Richmond, Mr. Hebel, Ms. Fields, Ms. Kohn

Others Present:  Ms. Meyer

Dr. Geigle called to order at 9:10 a.m.
Approval of March 23, 2010 minutes:  Ms. Wollangk made a motion to approve the minutes of March 23, 2010.  Ms. Valdez second.  There was no further discussion and the motion passes.
Move to Closed Session as per State Statute 19.85(1)(e) for Potential Subcontractor Presentations


Ms. Cronmiller made a motion to move to closed session.  Ms. Wollangk second.  There was no further discussion and the meeting moved to closed session at 9:13 a.m.

Return to Open Session as per State Statute 19.85(1)(e)

Ms. Wollangk made a motion to return to open session.  Ms. Milka second.  There was no further discussion and the meeting returned to open session at 11:23 a.m.

Approval of Actions Discussed while in Closed Session:

Ms. Valdez made a motion to approve the proposals as presented at their requested levels, which are as follows:  ADVOCAP for $41, 245 to serve 10 youth, CESA 5 OSY for $38,952 to serve 19 youth, CCDET OSY for $148,938 to serve 71 youth, and ISY CESA 5 $29787 to serve 16 youth, and UWO CCDET ISY for $199,350 to serve 94 youth. Ms. Milka second.  Ms. Meyer noted that the amounts are subject to change dependant on funding amounts received, but that is stated in the RFP.   Mr. Geigle noted there will be increased monitoring by FVWDB program staff, and a future agenda item will include reviewing the RFP for further changes.  There was no further discussion and the motion passes.

Summer Youth Program:  Ms. Lemieux reported that a smaller version of the program will take place this year and staff is currently working on contacting businesses and youth participants.  Further updates will be given when possible.
Other business:  None.
Adjourn:  Ms. Milka made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Ms. Cronmiller second.  There was no further discussion and the meeting was adjourned at 11:35 a.m.   
Respectfully submitted,

Jenny L. Meyer
